
Ann Dudley 

Ann has been a member of the Portland League since 2013, when she was given a gift of 
membership. Her mother was active in the League for many decades, in both Indiana and 
Connecticut, so Ann was familiar with the role and activities of the organization.  Ann soon 
jumped into coordinating the Speakers Bureau for several years, then continued on as a 
speaker for another round of elections.  Ann enjoyed representing the League at Central 
Catholic High School’s Democracy in Action Day for a number of years.  She attends Action 
Committee meetings when possible and participates with Unit 2. 

Ann enjoyed a long career in public education, as an early childhood educator, a speech-
language pathologist, a special education teacher and a K to 2nd grade teacher, in the Seattle 
area, Alaska and Oregon.  In retirement she tutors adults in basic education and English 
language skills.  She enjoys hiking, camping, gardening, traveling and reading. 


